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4 May 2018 

To: The members of IOED assembled 24 June 2018: 

My hearty congratulations for your excellent work in IOED to create a decent future for 
humanity that embraces peace, justice, global understanding, and sustainability.  At 
WCPA, as you know, we embrace these same noble goals, which are all also embodied in 
the Constitution for the Federation of Earth. 

May there be divine blessings on your good work. Thank you for your participation. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Dr Glen T. Martin 
President 
gmartin@radford.edu 
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